
 

Headteacher: Ms J Shorrock 

 

APPLICATION PROCEDURES AND DATES 
 
 
Post Teacher of Mathematics (full or part time) 

Scale  MPS1-UPS3 

Closing date for applications:  Tuesday 22 October 2019 (12 noon) 

Interviews (Provisional): Tuesday 29 October 2019 
 
 
As part of your application please tell us why you wish to apply for this position and what experiences 
and expertise you can bring to this post.  Please return completed applications to Fiona Smith, 
Headteacher’s Secretary, by email using f.smith@jstc.org.uk or by post.  
 
 

 
 
The Mathematics department consists of a team of experienced, dedicated and friendly teachers who 
are committed to ensuring all students reach their potential. 
 
As well as a focus on academic standards, students are supported by excellent pastoral care along 
with numerous extra-curricular activities including the Duke of Edinburgh Award scheme and Young 
Enterprise.  We have a strong reputation in the community and take students from a wide area as a 
result of parental choice. 
 
John Spendluffe is now seeking a Teacher of Mathematics confident in all aspects of teaching and 
learning in Mathematics.  The ideal candidate will be an inspirational, well qualified teacher, who has 
the ability to create a supportive learning environment which challenges and motivates students to 
achieve.  This is a fantastic opportunity to join a collaborative team in a well resourced department. 
 
We offer excellent professional development and genuine opportunities for professional growth; the 
school is a member of the Lincolnshire Teaching School Alliance, and part of the core Strategy group, 
to support staff development and networking and is part of the Lincolnshire Learning Partnership.  
 
Our recent Ofsted inspection in March 2019 resulted in a positive report commenting; ‘Leaders’ work 
to help pupils with low standards of literacy and numeracy is having a positive impact.  A range of 
useful strategies support pupils in developing new skills, which increases their confidence and their 
ability to access the curriculum’ and ‘Pupils behaviour is typically good. There are positive 
relationships between leaders, staff and pupils. Pupils are typically polite and conduct themselves in a 
positive manner’ and ‘Pupils are confident and happy. They benefit from positive relationships with 
one another and with staff. Staff know the pupils well and provide them with appropriate care, 
guidance and support’. 
 
If you require any further information or wish to discuss any aspect of the position with our Head of 
Mathematics Katy Startin please contact the Headteacher’s Secretary, Fiona Smith, on 01507 464308 
or email f.smith@jstc.org.uk or k.startin@jstc.org.uk direct. 


